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January — February Newsletter 

Griffith Golf Club Newsletter January—February 2024 

 A big welcome to all Members to a new and exciting Calendar year of Golf in 2024. 

 This year’s golfing calendar will have several changes with the Men’s and Ladies Match Committee aligning 

at lot of events together including the Men’s and Ladies Club Championships being played at the same time. 

 The first of the Board events for the year in Brady Paint & Texture Red Gum plate has commenced with the 

32 pairs currently playing their first round matches up until Sunday 3rd February. Terry Brady has informed 

the club that he is retiring and this year’s sponsorship being his last. On behalf of all the Members and the 

Board of Directors we would like the thank Terry for his past sponsorship of this most prestige event. 

 The Men’s Riverina Golf Association Pennant season is due to start from February 18th with participating 

teams— Griffith, Yenda, Leeton, Narrandera, Junee, Ganmain, Coolman, The Rock, Wagga Country Club and 

Hillston. 

 The Match Committee are asking for expressions of interest from players that would like to playing in this 

year’s Pennant season. If you are interested please leave your names with Club Captain Marcus Blanch or 

Vice Captain Paul Connell. 

 Membership renewals for 2024 will be emailed out early February and Members have up until 31st March to 

pay their renewals. The club Annual General Meeting will be at a date to be determined but at this stage 

looking around April. 

 Members are to be reminded that you receive discounts on some products by using their Prize or Charge 

accounts when purchasing products. This discount does not apply for any Golf related expense. 

 The Griffith Pro Shop is having a huge clearance sale on ex Demo golf clubs from Taylormade Stealth Drivers 

and Irons and Callaway Paraydm Drivers and Irons as per attached page. 

 2 Fitting days are scheduled in February with Taylormade on Wednesday 7th February and Callaway on Fri-

day 16th February as per attached flyers. 

 The B&C Plumbing Charity Pro Am will this year be held on Thursday 11th and Friday 12th April with spon-

sorships packages to be sent out early February. 

 The first of 2 Scramble events will be held on Sunday 21st February with teams to nominated online at the 

following link Griffith Golf Club – Mixed Open 

 The Rod McNabb Mobil 5’s social golf competition started from Monday 29th January with 27 teams and 4 

Divisions. 

 

https://www.golfgenius.com/pages/10254979396309894545


 

 

 

EX DEMO CALLAWAY PARYADM 

AND TAYLORMADE STEALTH  

DRIVERS WERE $1000 

CLEARANCE SALE NOW 

$500 

EX DEMO CALLAWAY PARYADM 

AND TAYLORMADE STEALTH  

FAIRWAYS WERE $700 

CLEARANCE SALE NOW 

$400 

EX DEMO CALLAWAY PARYADM 

AND TAYLORMADE STEALTH  

RESCUES WERE $500 

CLEARANCE SALE NOW 

$300 

EX DEMO CALLAWAY PARYADM 

AND TAYLORMADE STEALTH IRONS 

WERE FROM $280 

CLEARANCE SALE NOW 

$150 PER IRON 

(4 TO PW SET $950) 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

LONGEST DAY CHALLENGE MONDAY 11TH DECEMBER 
 

13 participants took part in the 2023 The Longest Day event at Griffith Golf Club. The event raises money 
for the Cancer Council, and representatives from the Wagga Office of the Cancer Council took the time 
to attend the Barbeque lunch put on by the Club. Thanks Wayne! The ladies had some cool drinks to 
keep us hydrated and some great advice about being Sun Safe to prevent Skin cancer and Melanoma. 
 
In total $9,451 was raised on the day for the cancer council, which is a fantastic achievement by all, but 
special mention must go to Adam Truscott and his team called Ripsnoorters which raised $3,430 for 
such a worthy cause. 
 
Below is a story from the Loving Life team of Ellen McMaster, Kelly Tyson and Elizabeth Barker: 
  
“Loving Life” team consisting of Ellen McMaster, Kelly Tyson and Liz Barker, led the field with an early 
start at 4.30 am. The Glow in the Dark golf balls provided some entertainment and a very different expe-
rience of golf until daybreak. 
The early start was to beat the heat with the lead up to the event being quite warm. The heat held off 
until lunch time then it beat down on us. The use of golf carts made the day very enjoyable. Our team 
finished at 3.30pm… 
I can share my stats…for a mediocre golfer, I managed 454 strokes over the 72 holes. Sadly that was the 
highest score from our group … Those strokes included quite a bit of zigging and zagging at times. Stick-
ing to the shade line was not a bad strategy on this golfing marathon! Collectively we played 1307 
strokes. 
  
Griffith Golf Club hosted the event and participants would like to thank Wayne and the Board of Direc-
tors for their support of an event that raises funds for a very worthy cause. 
The Loving life team has raised $1873. That is $1.43 per hole. Donations are still being accepted and can 
be made via the following link https://www.longestday.org.au/st/5784/27871 
  
We pause here to remember loved ones who have battled with Cancer, and to those unable to enjoy 
golf due to current health challenges. Research funded by the Cancer Council will help future genera-
tions to live a better life with less cancer. Research has already made a huge difference to the way we 
manage various cancers. 
  
Thank you to all who donated to the Cancer Council and supported participants in this years’ event. 

https://www.longestday.org.au/st/5784/27871

